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President Diana led us in the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation.  
 
Guests: 
 
Mike Tapscott and Randy Grenier, City of Geneva Police Department, DARE Program 
Huge Yamada, Ag Experiment Station, with Dave Cook 
 
Announcements: 
  

• Credit Card payments for lunch are now accepted with a surcharge to total $16. No fee 
to use Venmo.  Cash works!  $15.50 per lunch 

• Geneva Rotary Happy Hour at Big Alice Friday, September 15, begins at 5 pm.  Food 
truck on premises 

• Redesign our Rotary banner to make it more visually appealing:  deadline end of 
October.  Board will vote on the entries.  Extend info to Interact Club and to Rotoract 
Club 

• Next Leadership Training Institute is October 21 in Victor, New York 
• Rotoract Club at HWS has a new president:  Nico Lutz 
• Mark your calendars for October 14 for the next Adopt a Highway service day 

opportunity!  Bill Flood will organize 
• Rotary Golf Tournament, September 29, still has openings for more individuals as well 

as teams.  Jason Haag will co-ordinate.  This benefits the DARE Program in Geneva 
Schools. 

• Camp Onseyawa Dinner at Club 86:  Friday, November 10. Chris Fitzgerald and Linda 
Equinozzi co-ordinators.  Stephanie Hesler has raffle tickets at $5 per and 3/$12.  
Drawing November 10 

• Dave Cook reporting on Santa Train, soon to sign contract, get insurance, begin selling 
tickets at the Smith.  Dave also reports that he is working on the wine train too. 

• Ray Ciancaglini has tickets for the November 3rd event at Ventosa which will benefit the 
Geneva Police and Fire Departments.  Facebook:  see Second Impact Foundation for 
more details 

• Bob McFadden has info on ordering shirts, hats, etc with the Rotary logo.  Prices start at 
$15 for a short sleeve T.   
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Happy Dollars: 
 

• Ray Ciancaglini is happy to see Mike Tapscott and Randy Grenier “all grown up” and 
very successful in serving the citizens of Geneva!  They use to play in his back yard.  
LOL 

• Ted Baker is celebrating his 32nd wedding anniversary and happy about an early Yankee 
Elimination Day. 

• Jerry Forcier:  Yankees over Red Sox!  And Dallas over Giants! 
• Jim Dickson:  Notre Dame is 3-0 and Michigan is 2-0 
• Jim Devaney:  Notre Dame will be 6-0!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
• Johnny O:  Notre Dame all the way! 
• Ray Ciancaglini is thankful for the community support he is receiving for the November 3 

event to benefit the Geneva PD and Fire Department. See Second Impact Foundation 
Facebook page to view raffle items and donations. 

• Carol Chester has been traveling and happy to be back enjoying Rotary. 
• Phil Beckley’s granddaughter, age 11, is appearing in Alice By Heart at the Rochester 

Fringe Festival.  Her favorite part is bowing!   
• Dave Cook has released another puppy for adoption, leaving him with only one which he 

will likely keep.  He will be joined on his upcoming trip to Germany by Diana’s son Owen! 
• Charlie Wilson is happy to be back and feeling good post-surgery. 

 
50/50 
 
Jerry Forcier shared $44 with the Foundation then gave it back! 
 
Program: 
 
Officers Randy Grenier and Mike Tapscott refreshed us re:  the DARE (Drug Abuse 
Resistance Education) Program in Geneva Schools. They are both dedicated veterans of this 
program, (which is) a ten week “course” for 5th grade students in both public and parochial 
schools. Randy is also present in another capacity as SRO (School Resource Officer), 
substituting for Raul Arroyo who is out on surgical leave. The DARE program generally is taught 
in January-February. It is designed to educate kids about the dangers of drugs, alcohol, and 
violence but also teaches kids how to handle stress, understand consequences, make good 
decisions, communicate with adults, and trust law enforcement. The program is funded by the 
Geneva Police Department as a budget item. Both Randy and Mike stressed how much they 
depend on Geneva Rotary to raise money for this program via our Golf Tournament.  
(September 29!) 
 
 
Officer Tapscott was happy to promote his TAPS KICKS FUNDRAISER, est. 2023, which helps 
raise funds for proper footwear for kids. Email:mrt@geneva.ny.us 
VENMO@mtappy5 or @aeneas-mcdonaldpba 
Checks: Aeneas McDonald PBA 
Cash: Geneva Police Department 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carol Chester 
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Future Programs 
 
9/20/2023 Major General Robert Kasulke Combat medicine to civilian medicine 
9/27/2023 Dave Sharman   Geneva Recreation Dept. 
10/4/2023 Kevin Dorsey    Big Brothers/Big Sisters 
10/11/2023 Ray Defendorf    Rotary Soyodi Global Grant Program 
10/18/2023 Ashley Davoli    Child Advocacy Ctr. Of the Finger Lakes 
10./25/2023 Geneva Rotary Club Members Halloween Costume Party 
11/1/2023 Debbie Farrell    Geneva Eclipse Update 
11/8/2023 
11/15/2023 Brian Potvin    Alzheimer’s Assoc./Roch. & FL Region 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Diana Perry      Jason Haag        Kerry Lippincott     Ford Weiskittel        Bob McFadden        Kelsey Journell 
  President     President-Elect      Vice President             Secretary             Club  Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 
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